
 
Peter Mason<peter.mason120780@gmail.com> 
Para:Beatrice Waleghwa <beatrice.waleghwa@miun.se>;Sarasadat MAKIAN 
<sara.makian@gmail.com>;y 2 más 
Vie 20/12/2024 5:51 
Dear all, 
I have just received this message to forward to you.  In another message the official publication 
date is given as December 24th - Christmas Eve!  So you may have to wait a few days yet - but 
this is the confirmation I have been waiting for and asking Edwardf Elgar about for the last 
three weeks! 
Havea good Christmas! 
Best regards, 
Peter  
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Andrea Cormor <andrea.cormor@e-elgar.co.uk> 
Date: Fri, Dec 20, 2024 at 12:10 PM 
Subject: Contributor Information – How to use Mixed Methods in Tourism Research 
To: Peter Mason <peter.mason120780@gmail.com>, <maugustyn@bournemouth.ac.uk>, 
<arthur.king@mbrsg.ac.ae> 
 
Dear Peter, Marcjanna and Arthur, 
 
Here is the information for your contributors regarding their complimentary digital 
copies. Please forward this email to your contributors 
 
Dear Contributors, 
 
We are delighted to have published your work in How to use Mixed Methods in Tourism 
Research, edited by Peter Mason, Marcjanna Augustyn and Arthur Seakhoa-King, and we are 
pleased to offer you full access to a digital copy of the book on our online platform 
(Elgaronline.com) where you will also be able to download the final PDF copy of your chapter.  
  
Please click here for your complimentary copy. 
  
Contributors should complete their information by 12th January 2025 and will be contacted by 
email shortly afterwards, once all responses have been collated. To help avoid our email going 
to spam please add this email address to your contacts: andrea.cormor@e-elgar.co.uk 
 
Your book is live on our website here: www.e-elgar.com: How to use Mixed Methods in Tourism 
Research 
 
You are also entitled to an author discount of 50% off print editions of EEP titles, excluding 
postage and packing. To take advantage of this discount you can order on our website, using 
the discount code "EEAUTHOR".  
 
Further information about the discounts available to contributors can be found on our Author 
Hub here: https://www.e-elgar.com/author-hub/author-discount-royalties-and-tax-forms/ 
  
Information about reusing your work can be found here: https://www.e-elgar.com/author-
hub/reuse-of-your-work 
 
Best wishes, 
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Andrea 
 
 
 
-- 
Andrea Cormor 
Published Books Team Leader 
Edward Elgar Publishing 
 
 
 
 
peter.mason51@sky.com 
Para:Manuel Ramon Gonzalez Herrera 
Lun 22/05/2023 9:21 
Dear Manuel, 
Thanks very much for your reply. 
 
Yes please try to reduce the introductory part focusing on theory as we will have a section 
focusing on this at the beginning of the book. 
 
I understand your concern about the use of student's work and the ethical dilemma this 
presents.  Perhaps you can do this without naming students and keeping anonymity as much as 
is possible    Another solution would be to keep your University anonymous, using a term such 
as 'a Mexican University'.  Of course if you (quite rightly, it can be argued) want to indicate your 
good work at your University, then name it - but you may also need to ask permission at the 
University to do this!    I have discussed students' work in my publications (books) but kept 
them and their actual university anonymous.  
 
My comments about the abstract is based on my own experience of changing an article and 
then not immediately realising that this meant I had to change the abstract.   In your case, the 
abstract may not need changing, but I would check. 
 
I look forward to receiving a revised version of your interesting chapter! 
 
Best regards, 
Peter  
 
 
peter.mason51@sky.com 
Para:Manuel Ramon Gonzalez Herrera 
Mié 14/06/2023 2:34 
Dear Manuel, 
Thanks very much for your revised chapter! I will get back to you asap if I need to make any 
comments. 
Best regards, 
Peter   
 
 
 



peter.mason51@sky.com 
Para:Manuel Ramon Gonzalez Herrera 
Mar 09/01/2024 3:20 
Dear Manuel, 
Thanks very much for your message. 
 
The first set of chapters have been written, including the editorial chapters and we (the editors) 
are currently working on the final section. We hope to have all chapters written by the end of 
March. 
 
Best regards, 
Peter 
 


